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August 27, 2012 

 

TO:  Each Member of the Commission 

 

FROM: Bob Braitman 

Executive Officer 

 

SUBJECT: LAFCO Project and Meetings Update  

 

This is an informational report.  No action is necessary. 

 

This is a periodic report of LAFCO staff activities.  The last report was on August 8, 2012.  

 

Approved Proposals 

 

The Hope Avenue Annexation to the City of Santa Barbara with related special district changes 

(LAFCO 12-3) was approved on July 5, 2012, recorded on August 6 and filed with the State 

Board of Equalization on August 16.   

 

Pending and Prospective Proposals 

 

The Cavaletto Annexation to the Goleta Sanitary District (LAFCO 12-5) is scheduled to be heard 

on September 6.  

 

The Cieneguitas Annexation to the City of Santa Barbara with related special district changes 

(LAFCO 12-4) has been filed.  It cannot be heard until the City and County have negotiated and 

approved a property tax exchange agreement. 

 

Staff and the Carpinteria Sanitary District continue to discuss a possible expansion of its Sphere 

of Influence.  We plan to provide a report at the September 6 meeting.  

 

The Silverman Expansion of the Goleta Sanitary District Sphere of Influence is still being 

reviewed and will be scheduled for hearing to a time yet to be determined.  
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LAFCO Staff Meetings and Activities 

 

1. On August 17 staff provided an informational presentation about LAFCO to County 

Supervisor Salud Carbajal and his staff.  

 

2. On August 21 staff conferred with Commissioner Roger Aceves at the City of Goleta.  

 

3. On Thursday, September 6 the staff will provide information regarding LAFCO and the 

local governmental structure to the 2012 -2013 County Grand Jury. 

 

4. Also on September 6 the Commission will meet in Santa Barbara.  

 

5. A CALAFCO University class regarding CEQA and LAFCO is scheduled for Friday, 

September 14 in Sacramento.  See attached announcement.  

 

6. The annual CALAFCO Conference will be held Wednesday to Friday, October 3 to 5 in 

Monterey.  As a result the regular October 4 Commission meeting has been cancelled. 

 

7. The next Commission meeting is scheduled for Thursday, November 1 in Santa Maria. 

 

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 

 

cc: Bill Dillon, LAFCO Legal Counsel 
 
 


